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11th September 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We would like to thank you for your cooperation. Please ensure that you continue to: 
 

 wear a mask whilst on school premises at all times 

 maintain social distancing  

 leave the school grounds immediately after handing over and collecting your child 

 inform us as soon as possible if your child develops any COVID-19 symptoms (see flow chart 

below) 

Kind regards, 

 
 
Ms Giles  
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